
Save the Date! Progress Review Thursday 7th March
As part of our commitment to parental/carer engagement, we are delighted to invite you to our virtual Progress Review event.  This will be held on Thursday 7th March 3pm to 8pm and is open to parents/carers of ATL3 and Year 13 students at our College.
The purpose of this event is to allow you to talk with subject teachers and progress tutors to discuss how your young person is progressing at St Brendan’s Sixth Form College.
Following parent/carer feedback, we are very pleased to advise that we will be using a new booking system for forthcoming events, called School Cloud. This will enhance not only the booking process but also the virtual appointments and will not require your young person to be with you for the appointment (although we would encourage them to attend with you, if possible).  
How will appointments run?  All appointments with subject teachers and progress tutors will take place virtually via our new booking system School Cloud.
How do I book an appointment?  How to book appointments with your young person’s teachers and progress tutor will be advised to you shortly, with the booking system going live on the 19th February. 
Please note that the College will be closed to all students from 2.30pm on the 7th March.  









